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Traffic to Shift onto New Pavement on State Road 20 Friday in Interlachen 
 

 
Interlachen, Fla. – As part of the State Road 20 widening improvement project from County Road 315 to 

SW 56th Avenue, traffic is scheduled to shift onto newly constructed lanes of State Road 20 between 

Commonwealth Avenue and Lottie Avenue (map below) Friday, April 10, weather and schedule 

permitting. 

To safely complete paving and striping work, daytime lane closures and flagging operations will be 

necessary from 8:30 a.m. to 6 p.m. 

Periodic lane shifts may be necessary in the future to allow the contractor to complete roadway widening 

activities. Lane closures are allowed Monday through Friday after 8:30 a.m.  

The State Road 20 widening improvement project includes widening State Road 20 from County Road 

315 to SW 56th Avenue from a two-lane roadway to a four-lane urban roadway. Additional construction 

includes new grassed medians, 5-foot sidewalk on the north side of the roadway and a 10-foot multi-use 

path on the south side of the roadway.  

Motorists should stay alert and adhere to posted construction and regulatory signs while traveling through 

the active construction zone.  

P & S Paving Inc. is scheduled to complete the $23 million roadway widening project in summer 2021, 

weather and schedule permitting. 

For more information about this project and other construction roadway projects in District Two, visit 

nflroads.com. 
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